From: Holmes, Thomas C

To: Cooper, Denise K
Subject: FW: DDMT - 2020 Site Management Plan - Request for Time Extension
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 8:43:41 AM

Thomas Holmes, PG
M 404.295.3279

hdrinc.com/follow-us

From: Jamie Woods [mailto:Jamie.Woods@tn.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 9:40 AM

To: Hutton, Joan <Joan.Hutton@calibresys.com>; Lloyd, Diedre <Lloyd.Diedre@epa.gov>

Cc: Foster, James C CIV USARMY HQDA DCS G-9 (USA) <james.c.foster10.civ@mail.mil>; Bob
Beacham (robert.p.beacham@usace.army.mil) <robert.p.beacham@usace.army.mil>;, Melissa
Shirley (Melissa.L.Shirley@usace.army.mil) <Melissa.L.Shirley@usace.army.mil>; Roebuck, Laura W
SAM <Laura.W.Roebuck@usace.army.mil>; Holmes, Thomas C <Thomas.Holmes@hdrinc.com>
Subject: RE: DDMT - 2020 Site Management Plan - Request for Time Extension

Hey Joan,
I am fine with the proposed extension of 48 days for the 2020 Site Management Plan. Sorry for the
delayed response.

Regards,
Jamie

Jamie A. Woods, P.G.
Environmental Consultant 1
Memphis Field Office
Division of Remediation

901-371-3041 (direct)
901-371-3000 (front desk)

From: Hutton, Joan [mailto:Joan.Hutton@calibresys.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2019 2:27 PM

To: Lloyd, Diedre; Jamie Woods

Cc: Foster, James C CIV USARMY HQDA DCS G-9 (USA); Bob Beacham
(robert.p.beacham@usace.army.mil); Melissa Shirley (Melissa.L.Shirley@usace.army.mil); Roebuck, Laura
W SAM; Holmes, Thomas C

Subject: [EXTERNAL] DDMT - 2020 Site Management Plan - Request for Time Extension


mailto:Thomas.Holmes@hdrinc.com
mailto:Denise.Cooper@hdrinc.com
http://hdrinc.com/follow-us
mailto:Joan.Hutton@calibresys.com
mailto:robert.p.beacham@usace.army.mil
mailto:Melissa.L.Shirley@usace.army.mil

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links
from unknown senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***

Diedre / Jamie,

On behalf of the Army BRAC Office and in accordance with Section XXII of the Defense Depot
Memphis Tennessee (DDMT) Federal Facilities Agreement (FFA), we request an extension for
submittal of the 2020 Site Management Plan (SMP), Revision 0. An extension of 48 days is
requested, which will change the submittal date of 1 December 2019 to 17 January 2020. The
extension is required to incorporate information from documents for recent activities currently in
review or preparation. This extension will not result in delay to site activities or other schedule
deadlines.

We appreciate your consideration of this request and ask that you provide concurrence via return
email or letter.

Respectfully,
Joan

Joan G. Hutton, REM

BRAC Environmental Coordinator
CALIBRE

Tel: 571-403-3333

Cell: 770-317-4323





